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10th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Welcome Back 
 
I hope this letter finds you well after a lovely summer; the children have been retelling their 
adventures and sometimes haven’t stopped for breath! 
 
Last week we launched our new vision and values.  Our new vision for all children at Walmsley 
CE Primary is: 
 
‘Guided by God, we will provide rich, memorable learning experiences which will build character 
in each individual child. 
 
We will ensure that all children are able to flourish and experience God’s wonderful world in all 
its fullness. 
 
Together as a family we aim to love, respect, aspire, trust, show compassion and be resilient.’ 
 
Each half term we will focus on one of our values, starting this half term with resilience.  We 
will then move on to trust, aspiration, hope, respect and then love.  
 
Please talk to your children about our new values and what they mean to them.  They were a 
huge focus of our work in school last week. 
 
As always, we would like to welcome you in to school to meet your child’s new teacher, find out 
about the work they will be completing in their new year group and how you can help them with 
their learning at home.  I have attached the details below for the welcome meetings for each 
year group.  Please make every effort to come along to the welcome meeting.  
 
Please feel free to ask me any questions that you may have.  I look forward to working with you 
this year. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Jo Atherton 
Headteacher19 

Year Group Welcome Meetings 
 

Monday, 16th September  5:30pm 
Welcome meeting for Reception, Year 3, Year 4 
and Year 6 parents  

Tuesday, 17th September  5.30pm 
Welcome meeting for Year 1, Year 2 and Year 5 
parents  
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